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Organist Ann Mulder 

Liturgist Sandy VandeZande 

Announcements 

Welcome & Prayer 

* “Holy, Holy, Holy” 

* “Holy Is the Lord” 

* Greet One Another 

Children’s Message 

The Law 

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture: Leviticus 22:31-33;Matthew 6:9-13 

Message: The Holiness of God: Holiness Defined 

Prayer 

* #512 “Take Time to Be Holy” 

 3K-12th grade dismissed for Sunday School 

* Benediction 

* #269 “He is Lord” 

Following the service:   Sunday School for all ages 

    Fellowship 

Children’s Bulletin-Bulletins may be taken home but we 
ask that the crayons be returned to the baskets following 
the service. 

Welcome to worship, as we celebrate the 
Transfiguration of Our Lord. May God’s 
grace nurture and strengthen you today. 

Christian sympathy is extended to the family and friends 
 of Nancy VandeSlunt who passed away February 
 24. Celebration of Life service will be March 29.  

Jim Kuik therapy & rehab at The Christian Home #404 

Art VandeBerg recovery from surgery 

Carol Flegner health issues 

Craig Yunto continued healing 

Greg  Zonnefeld Health issues 

Unspoken Requests 

Serving in the Military: 

 Dan Beekman  Ben Coehoorn 

 Michael Lonnee-Syria John Tilstra  
 Derek VandeSlunt  Shawn Ward 

 Josh Schultz  Jayden Hiemstra- 
      Germany 

Shut ins: 

 Annette Hopp Prairie Place, Ripon     

 Jim Kuik The Christian Home Rm 404 

 Joan Weisnicht The Meadows, Fond du Lac 

Missionaries: 

      Rowland & Jane Van Es                  jvanes@rca.org     
 John & Ruth Navis              johngnavis@yahoo.com     

 Rhonda Johnson         rhonda.johnson@efca.org 

 Josh Perkins               jperkins@rca.org 

 Campus Collective Coalition, Ripon Campus 

mailto:johngnavis@yahoo.com


Today’s Schedule 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Bob Winkel  Harley Coehoorn Sandy VandeZande 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Sadie Newbury Byron Navis  Torrie Grade 

 Children’s Message Amanda Hiemstra  
  DVD Delivery Karen Redeker 

Next Weeks Schedules 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Floyd Smit  Merwin Kimble Karen Redeker 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Lori Coehoorn Brian Brown  Bob Winkel  
  DVD Delivery Charlene Kamphuis 

Mon., 3rd 5:30-7:00 p.m. Adventure Club 

  6:00 p.m. Communication Pillar 

Tue., 4th 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

  1:00-3:00 p.m. Senior Gathering & Potluck 

Wed., 5th 9:10 a.m. 55+ Bible Study & Fellowship 

  6:00 p.m. Junior High Youth Group 

  7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 

  7:30 p.m. Senior High Youth Group 

Feb. 7 & 8 Men’s Ministry Brat Fry 

Sat., 8th Daylight savings time, Spring Ahead 

Sun., 9th 9:20 a.m. Prayer Time, Youth Room 

  9:30 a.m. Worship 

  10:30 a.m. Sunday School all ages 

   Deacon’s Meeting  

   Fellowship 

Mon., 10th 5:30-7:00 p.m. Adventure Club 

Tue., 11th 9:30 a.m. Care Team Meeting 

  10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

  12:00-6:00 p.m. Community Blood Drive 

Wed., 12th 6:00 p.m. Junior High Youth Group 

  7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 

  7:30 p.m. Senior High Youth Group 



The Mission Aviation Support Association (MASA) Board 
invites you to attend our annual Appreciation Dinner on Fri-
day, March 14, 6:00 p.m., at Calvary Bible Church, 1450 Oa-
kridge Road, Neenah.  Doors open at 5:15.   
We would like to show our gratitude to you who have served 
with MASA during EAA.  We also WELCOME ALL who have 
an interest in learning about MASA to attend.  Jeremiah & Ju-
lie Diedrich of JAARS will be our guest speakers.   
Please register to attend on our website, oshkoshmasa.org, 
by Saturday, March 8.  If you have any questions, call Nevin 
Webster @ 920.344.7512. 

Fireside Event Update-The date is June 22, 2025.  Sign 
up by March 2nd on the food choice sheet in the Infor-
mation Center to verify your ticket. If you are bringing add-
ed persons make sure you have signed their name with 
their choices also. Choices are: Braised Pork Belly, Su-
preme Cut Chicken Breast, Thai Grilled Shrimp, and Vege-
tarian Cacciatore. We have purchased 41 tickets. Ticket 
cost is $82.95 and  includes the gratuity. Make checks pay-
able to Bethel Church by May 22. 
We will be sharing more information about car pooling. 

Additional camper information for parents-Approval was 
made to have children from Bethel go to Camp Calvin in 
Waupaca. Registration starts March 20. This would include 
4th-9th grade the week of June 15-20. We are looking at 
possible combined transportation with area churches. The 
Mission Pillar is also looking at paying a portion of the cost 
which we do not have at the present time. Camp Manitoqua 
is also an option, however if your choice is Manitoqua, you 
will be responsible for the transportation. The church will 
only cover the cost of one camp. 
Manitoqua brochures are available in the secretary’s office.  
Website: campcalvin.com/campinfo.php#campinfo 

http://oshkoshmasa.org/

